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Cc:
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On Mon, January 4, 2016 9:51 am, Smith, Kristina wrote:

> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication
> application 2015/5955/P

>Y419603

102 Fellows Road Flat 2
Dear Ms Smith,

We apologise for being late in commenting on this application, however only on Monday the 4th you
sent us the regular e-notification correlated by the PIN number [419603] which this morning is no
longer accessable.

However we would like to comment as follows:

"We object to the replacement of the ground floor window with a modern aluminium bi-fold glass
door, though we are not objecting to the change of the window to French window in principle.

We do object to the use of an inappropriate material and style in this case, and also to the
replacement of the existing first floor French doors which should be retained, and used as a guide to
the style of the proposed ground floor doors.

B Wober
for
BCAAC



